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GPD: Suspect at large

  

A lone suspect remained at large Aug. 18 after a stabbing near Camille’s Sidewalk Café at 306
S. Second St.

  

Gallup Police Department Captain Marinda Spencer said a call about the incident came into
dispatch around 9 am that morning. The caller, who was a bystander, reported a stabbing by an
unknown male.

  

Spencer said the victim, believed to be male, was transported to an area hospital, though she
did not specify which one.

  

“We are still gathering details on the situation,” Spencer said. “The investigation is still open.”

  

An employee who answered the phone at Camille’s said she didn’t know much about the
situation, but had heard about somebody getting stabbed.
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